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Friday 28th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

KS2 SATs week will take place for all Year 6s nationwide between Tuesday 9th May and Friday 12th 

May 2023. The tests will be administered during normal school hours on the following days: 

Tuesday 9th May 

SATs Breakfast:  

8:15am Main Hall 

Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation Papers  

Paper 1 (Questions): 45 mins 

Paper 2 (Spelling): 15 mins (approx) 

Wednesday 10th May 

SATs Breakfast:  

8:15am Main Hall 

Reading  

Reading Comprehension Paper: 1 hour  

 

Thursday 11th May 

SATs Breakfast:  

8:15am Main Hall 

Maths 

Paper 1 (Maths - Arithmetic): 30 mins 

Paper 2 (Maths - Reasoning): 40 mins  

 

Friday 12th May  

SATs Breakfast:  

8:15am Main Hall 

Maths  

Paper 3 (Reasoning): 40 mins 

 

After testing: trip to Greenwich Picturehouse Cinema and 

Greenwich Park 

All children must be in school at the normal time each day. Please telephone the school immediately 

if your child might be late. 

To support our children in school as much as possible, we will be running a free SATs Breakfast Club, 

starting at 8:15am, between Tuesday 9th May and Friday 12th May for all Year 6 pupils. Children will be 

offered breakfast and will be given a chance to settle, chat to Year 6 staff and calmly start the day with their 

peers. We strongly encourage children to take up this offer!  

Year 6 have worked so hard this year and we are so PROUD of the way they have applied themselves every 

single day in the lead up to SATs week. To make sure your child is best prepared for their SATs tests, please 

ensure children have a good well-balanced breakfast before school and get to bed in good time every night!  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Armson     Ms Gallagher 

  Year 6 Lead       Headteacher  
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